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EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE
OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE
HELD ON 22 NOVEMBER 2001

OSM.21/01 MINUTES OF OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEES
AND REFERENCES TO MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE

The Minutes of the following Overview and Scrutiny Committees were submitted for
information:--

(a) Community (Special) — 24 October 2001
(b) Corporate Resources (Special) — 25 October 2001
(c) Infrastructure — 1 November 2001.

There were two references from the Infrastructure Overview and Scrutiny Committee of
1 November 2001. One was in relation to the work programme and was dealt with at
Minute OSM.21/01 following.

The other reference sought guidance on whether a Review of time spent in attempting
to secure grant aid to finance works such as drainage was appropriate.

The Chairman of the Infrastructure Overview and Scrutiny Committee indicated that
drainage was being used as an example and that the specific issue could be included in
any wider Review which may be carried out in the future.

The Director of Environment and Development undertook to write to the Member who
had raised the specific question relating to drainage to answer this query.

RESOLVED - That this Committee does not consider it to be appropriate to have a
specific Review of the time spent in attempting to secure grant aid to finance drainage
works, but that this issue could be incorporated into a wider Review should one be
carried out in the future.



